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A Message From President & CEO 
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856-486-3250 
Toll Free: 800-257-5354  

www.campbellcu.org

Expand Your Horizons 
With Shared Branching
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You asked for more options. We listened.

Dear Campbell Federal Credit Union Members,

I am David Ardire, your President, and I want to thank you for your trust and 
membership with us. Your choice to bank with Campbell Federal Credit Union, a not-
for-profit entity that places your needs first, is a testament to the shared values that 
distinguish us from traditional banks.

Consider these key differences:
•	Not-for-Profit Status: We reinvest profits into 

the credit union and community, benefiting all 
members.

•	Member-First Philosophy: Decisions are 
made with our members’ best interests in 
mind, not shareholder profit.

•	Ownership: Members are also owners, giving 
them a voice in how we operate.

In appreciation of your ongoing support, I 
warmly invite you to our annual meeting, which 
will be held on April 24th either in person or 
online via Zoom. This gathering is a perfect 
opportunity to deepen our connection and 
discuss the exciting future ahead.

Thank you for being an integral part of our community. Your participation 
strengthens our collective voice and confirms our continued success.

Warm regards,

David Ardire, President & CEO 
Campbell Federal Credit Union

Holiday Closings
Memorial Day  

Monday, May 27, 2024

Juneteenth National 
Independence Day  

Wednesday,  
June 19, 2024

Independence Day 
Thursday, July 4, 2024

Labor Day  
Monday,  

September 2, 2024

Savings Insured
Rest easy. The National 

Credit Union Share 
Insurance Fund (NCUSIF) 

federally insures all 
funds up to $250,000.  

Main Office
494 Route 38 East 

 Maple Shade, NJ 08052

Follow Us On Facebook & Instagram
Be the first to learn the latest news from Campbell 
Federal Credit Union.

Are You Traveling this Spring? 
As part of the CO-OP Shared Branching network, 
we offer you the flexibility to perform banking 
transactions at over 5,000 Shared Branches and 
over 2,000 self-service locations across all 50 
states. It’s the perfect option when making your 
travel plans!

Why Shared Branching?
•	Nationwide Access: Whether traveling, 

relocating, or simply in a different part of town, 
you can access your account from anywhere.

•	Full-Service Transactions: Make deposits, 
withdrawals, and transfers easily, ensuring your 
financial business runs smoothly.

•	Trustworthy Network: Look for the CO-OP 
Shared Branch logo to identify participating 
locations.

Finding a Shared Branch:
To locate the nearest Shared Branch, use our 
convenient branch locator available via phone and 
the Internet:

•	Visit www.co-opcreditunions.org.
•	Call 1-888-SITE-CO-OP for assistance.

Embrace the freedom and convenience 
Shared Branching brings to your 
banking experience this spring.



At Campbell Federal Credit Union, we’re more than just a place to 
bank; we’re a place where families can grow together financially. 
By extending membership to your family, you’re offering them a gateway to lower 
fees, higher savings rates, and a suite of personalized services designed for their 
needs. Embrace the credit union difference where each member has a voice, and 
every service is tailored with your family’s financial well-being in mind!

Join us today and experience the collective power of family 
membership — where your family’s financial future is our top 
priority.

In Loving Memory Travel With Peace of Mind
Download the CFCU Card App  

before embarking on your spring adventures.   

Whether contributing to a group gift, sharing costs 
for a spring get-together, or sending a financial 

surprise to a loved one, Zelle® makes transactions 
swift and secure.

 Zelle®  
Spring into  
Easy Payments with 

Embrace the simplicity of sending money 
with Zelle®, available through Campbell 

Federal Credit Union.

With our Card App, you can safeguard 
both your Debit and Credit Card 
transactions. 
You can turn your card off and on, 
report a lost or stolen card, set 
limits, and release geographic 
areas.  

Enhance your travel experience:
•	Stay informed with real-time 

account balances.

•	 Instantly deactivate your card 
with a simple swipe if it’s 
misplaced or stolen.

•	Tailor transaction controls 
by setting spending limits, 
specifying merchant categories, or 
defining geographical boundaries.

•	Set up personalized notifications for 
all card activities, including successful 
transactions, approvals, or when a 
transaction surpasses pre-defined limits.  

Download the app from the App Store or 
Google Play and keep your cards under control wherever  
you travel.

Mark your calendars for Wednesday, 
April 24th in person at our main 
office or online via Zoom, and join us 
for Campbell Federal Credit Union’s 
Annual Meeting! 
This gathering is a fantastic way to 
celebrate our heritage and learn about 
future goals. As a valued member, your 
insights and participation are crucial 
in shaping the policies that serve all 
members. Embrace being part of 
Campbell FCU, where our services are 
tailored exclusively to meet your needs!

RSVP by emailing  
marketing@campbellcu.org,  
and you’ll receive our Zoom 
meeting link.

With profound sorrow, we announce the passing of Charles “Charlie” John Jr. on 
February 16, 2024, at age 85. Charlie, Vice-Chairperson of our Board of Directors, 
dedicated 55 years of exceptional service to the Campbell Federal Credit Union 
community. His remarkable career also spanned 37 years at Campbell Soup, 
reflecting his unwavering commitment and love for this community.

Charlie’s dedication has left an indelible mark on our credit union, guiding us through 
decades of growth and success. His leadership, wisdom, and kindness greatly 
influenced our institution and the lives of many. Charlie’s legacy will forever resonate 
within our credit union, and all who had the pleasure of knowing him will deeply feel 
his absence.

Celebrating Charlie’s extraordinary life, we will remember him as a 
pillar of strength and a cherished friend. Charlie, you will be greatly 
missed but never forgotten.

Charles “Charlie” John Jr.

You only need the recipient’s email address or U.S. mobile number; the funds 
typically arrive within minutes!

With Zelle®, you can:
•	Gift money to friends and family.

•	Split expenses for group gifts or seasonal outings.

•	Cover your share of a meal or group entertainment.

•	Provide your children or grandchildren with a financial boost.

Sign up now and conduct your spring transactions with ease  
and security. Remember to only use Zelle® with those you know  
and trust.
*Transactions typically occur in minutes when the recipient’s email address or U.S. mobile number is already enrolled with Zelle. You must have a bank account in the 
U.S. to use Zelle. To send or split payment requests to a U.S. mobile number, the mobile number must already be enrolled with Zelle.

Unlock the Power of  
Family Membership

It’s Annual Meeting Time!


